
     
  
 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT  
 
Date:  January 2, 2018 
 
What: Relocation of Fire Alarm Panel from Building J (former Quick Copy) 

to Building K (Welding)   
 
When: 01/02/18 through 01/04/2018 
 
Where: Santa Ana College –Science Center Project 
 
Activities: 
On Tuesday, January 2, 2018, the fire alarm panels inside J-Buildings scheduled 
for demolition will be disconnected for reinstallation inside Building K. This will 
require the fire alarm system for these buildings to be put on test mode and 
when required, a fire watch will be implemented by Campus Security until this 
work is completed.  On Thursday, January 4, 2018 between 6:00 AM to 8:00 AM 
a power shut down will occur affecting Building K.  
 
Please contact the Construction Manager with Bernards – Rudy Delgadillo at 
Office: (714) 338-2018 or Cell: (818) 294-5496 regarding any issues on this 
matter. 
 
 
 
 
 


